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City of Caldwell water customers received a credit of $69 on their December 1 water bill. The 

one-time credit was made possible during the 2024 budget process when Mayor Wagoner and 

City Council approved a one-time rebate. The rebate came from a surplus of fund balance in the 

sanitation fund. 

“Providing this credit to customers was a pleasure for the City Council and myself. We know 

this time of year can be financially difficult so we think using this surplus to give back comes at 

a good time and that this small credit can make a difference,” said Jarom Wagoner, Mayor of 

Caldwell.  

If you need assistance paying your water bill, the City's Caldwell Cares program provides water 

bill payment assistance to customers in need. Caldwell Cares is funded through the generous 

donations of Caldwell residents. We also partner with The Salvation Army to assist residents 

with water bills. For more information on how to get assistance or how to donate click here: 

Caldwell Cares | Caldwell, ID (cityofcaldwell.org) 
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